From: MacDonald, Heather M

Sent: April 14, 2022 12:13 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: FW: Feedback on increased proerty taxes

From: Hebb, Gordon <Gordon.Hebb@novascotia.ca>

Sent: April 14, 2022 12:06 PM

To: MacDonald, Heather M <Heather.M.MacDonald@novascotia.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Feedback on increased proerty taxes

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: groberts@amhersttoyota.com

Date: April 14, 2022 at 11:34:00 AM ADT

To: "Hebb, Gordon" <Gordon.Hebb@novascotia.ca>

Cc: Traci Pye-Roberts <Tpyeroberts@ambhersttoyota.com>
Subject: Feedback on increased proerty taxes

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous
ouvrez une piece jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Good morning,

We are writing you today to share our opinion and concerns about the proposed increase in property
tax for non-resident vacation properties. As has been very obvious over the past two years during covid,
government continuously make broad sweeping rules and laws without taking all regions into
consideration. We are Nova Scotia business owners who have been paying over $100,000 dollars in
property taxes per year. All while employing over 25 families in the region. Myself and my wife were
both born and raised in Nova Scotia and have had our cottage in Nova Scotia for more than 15 years.
The decision to move from Truro, to just across the border in Sackville, NB to be close to my business is
now going to cost us even more to go to Nova Scotia to our cottage and spend our money there. We are
not from Ontario or a long-distance residence. We contribute more than our share of tax dollars to the
province, along with employing NS residents, do not force us to sell our cottage and locate somewhere
other than our HOME.

Thanks for your consideration.

Glenn Roberts



President and Dealer Principal
Ambherst Toyota

Traci Pye-Roberts
Co-owner and IT Manager
Ambherst Toyota





